
You have the right to opt out of a full-body scan in 
favor of a manual patdown. It is your choice.  You 
have the right to choose whether a pat down is 
conducted in the public screening area or in a 
private area, and, if in a private area, whether to 
be accompanied by a travel companion. 
 
You have the right to have manual search 
procedures performed by an officer who is of the 
same gender as the gender you are currently 
presenting yourself as. This does not depend on 
the sex listed on your ID, or on any other factor. 
 
You should not be subjected to additional 
screening or inquiry because of any discrepancy 
between your appearance and the sex indicated 
on your ID. As long as your ID has a recognizable 
picture of you on it, with your legal name and birth 
date, it should not cause any problem. 
 

 
 

http://blog.tsa.gov/2010/11/new-tsa-pat-down-procedures.html 
 
 
If you are flying and decide to take photos or video 
of TSA checkpoints, that is legal as long as you do 
not film the TSA's monitors or interfere with the 
screening process.  
 
We don't prohibit public, passengers or press from 
photographing, videotaping, or filming at 
screening locations. 
 
You can take pictures at our checkpoints as long as 
you're not interfering with the screening process 
or slowing things down. We also ask that you do 
not film or take pictures of our monitors. 

 
http://blog.tsa.gov/2009/03/can-i-take-photos-at-checkpoint-and.html 
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